
From: Lee D Rudd <muskrat@ftc-i.net>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/26/2017 2:47:39 PM
Subject: Target Zero

Since target zero isn't Working, I have some alternatives that Will work! First We assemble your office, HP, all sheriffs bordering I 95 & I 
26 for a conference the middle of Jan. We then present ideas to REDUCE deaths & SPEEDING which will be self funding within a Year 
!
 

First years income will pay for itself !!!!!!!!!!!!!!! Please feel free to contact me @ 803-460-5588 Sincerely, Lee Rudd
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